
 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM: City Administrator Ron Johnson 
 
SUBJECT:    Discuss Re-establishment of Park Board 
 
DATE: January 12, 2017 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
Council Member McCusker expressed an interest in having the City Council re-establish 
a park board.  Council Member McCusker met with Mayor Robinson, Public Works 
Director Bergeson and City Administrator Johnson to discuss this possibility. 
 
The Board would be seen as a planning board potentially meeting quarterly or on an as-
needed basis.  The Board could conduct planning exercises for all of the city parks, 
including the ball fields, and plan for the future of the swimming pool. 
 
It was decided to bring this forward for Council discussion. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
Discuss the potential re-establishment of a park board.   
 
 
 
 
 
Attachment(s):  N/A 

 


